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BY THE COMMISSION: 
 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 

On January 12, 2010, the Nebraska Public Service Commission 
(Commission) opened the above-captioned docket, on its own 
motion, to investigate issues associated with Plant CML 
equipment and maintenance.  The Commission sought comment from 
interested parties.  Comments were filed on behalf of the 
Columbus-Platte County E-911 Technical Committee, the Holdrege 
Police Department E911 Dispatch and GeoComm. 

 
The investigation was originally opened in response to 

complaints by Custer County outlined in a December 29, 2009, 
regarding its Plant CML products in order to determine whether 
problems experienced by Custer County are isolated or are being 
experienced by other PSAPs utilizing the platform.   

 
The comments received with further correspondence from 

Custer County, indicated that the problems experienced were not 
widespread and are currently being addressed. 

 
The Commission finds that this investigation should be 

closed and no further action be taken at this time.  The 
Commission reserves the right to reopen an investigation should 
any problems develop in the future. 

 
 

O R D E R 
 

 IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service 
Commission that the above-captioned investigation be, and it is 
hereby, closed. 
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MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 30th day of 
March, 2010. 
 
      NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 
 
      Chairman 
 
      ATTEST: 
 
 
 
      Executive Director 


